- The IQAC Committee expresses heartfelt condolences on the sad demise of our former IQAC member Dr. Amrapali Marchant.
- The meetings started with reading of the earlier IQAC meeting.
- The committee congratulated the teachers for participation in the IQAC workshop organized by Nalini-Arvind and T V Patel Arts College, Sardar Patel University.
- The committee congratulates the successful completion of NSS camp organized in village 'Heranj'. It was noted that along with the NSS coordinator the entire staff of the college regularly visited the camp site.
- The committee took a note of the new certificates started by the college. It
 was suggested that maximum number of students participate in such
 courses.
- As per the feedback received in the PTA meeting it was decided that the college website should be updated regularly with the latest happening in the college.
- The committee appreciated the lecture delivered by our IQAC committee member Shri J H Pancholi on 'Thoughts about the present education system. It was recommended that the staff and the students of the institute should further get guidance from Shri J H Pancholi.
- It was suggested that that the college team should make necessary steps to invite NAAC peer team. It was decided to submit LOI report before July.
- The committee requested Shri Naresh Dave to except the responsibility of NAAC coordinator.
- The committee discussed the possibility of the college to be included in Sardar Patel University. Hence the committee expects that the faculty members of the college to join various statutory educational bodies of Sardar Patel University.
- It was decided that in the coming year teachers make the maximum use of the college library.
- All the heads of the department are informed that they should prepare list of new books to be purchased. This list of books should be handed over to the librarian.